
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Hospital/Clinic Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide an update 

following my recent knee replacement surgery on [surgery date] at 

[hospital/clinic name].  

The procedure went as planned, and I have been following the post-

operative care instructions diligently. I am currently managing pain with 

prescribed medication and have begun physical therapy as recommended.  

I wanted to express my gratitude for the excellent care I received from 

you and your team throughout the process. The support has been invaluable 

during my recovery.  

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information or if 

there are additional steps I should take in my recovery process.  

Thank you once again for your exceptional care.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)]  

[Your Medical Record Number (if applicable)] 


